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FEDERAL CONSISTENCY REVIEW NOTICE 

The Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management (CZM) is reviewing the proposals listed below for 
consistency with its enforceable program policies. Project proponents have filed a statement and accompanying 
information with the CZM Office certifying that their proposal is consistent with these policies. This information is 
available for public inspection at the CZM Office. Written comments may be submitted to the CZM Office within 
twenty-one days of the publication date of this Environmenrol Monitor, or as otherwise noted below. To submit 
comments electronically, scnd an e-mail to Robert.Boeri@stale.n~a.us. 

Anyone having technical questions regarding a particular project should contact the reviewer listed at the end of 
each notice below. Anyone having questions regarding the public comment process, or having comments on any 
project listed below should contact: 

Robert L. Boeri. Acting Project Review Coordinator 

Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management 

251 Causeway Street, Suite 800 

Boston, MA 02 114 

617-626-1050 


Revere Copper Producls, Inc. is proposing to venew the NPDES permit #MA0004821 to discharge from the 
facility located at 24 North Front Street in New Bedford to the receiving water named the Acushnet River. Contact 
Todd Callaghan 617-626-1233. 

The U.S. Coast Guard is proposing to install a new gasoline fueling system and replace existing diesel fuel piping 
at Station Menemsha. Chilmark, and Martha's Vineyard. Contact Steve McKema508-362-1760. 

Cornell-Dubilier Electronics of New Bedford is proposing to renew the NPDES permit #MA0003930 to discharge 
from the facility located at East Rodney French Blvd. in New Bedford to the receiving water named Outer New 
Bedford Harbor. Contact Todd Callaghan 617-626-1233. 
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